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RUBEN CHAVIRA ELEMENTARY RECEIVES EVACUATION ORDER AS 
PRECAUTIONARY MEASURE  

(Del Rio, Texas) Due to a brush fire located approximately 2 miles away from the Ruben Chavira 

Elementary Campus, the local fire marshal ordered an immediate evacuation of staff and students 

attending the school. SFDRCISD Chief of Police Jose Faz and Superintendent Dr. Carlos Rios received 

the order to evacuate as a precautionary measure and to ensure safety for all.  

Parents were notified through Class Dojo that any student not picked up by 3:15 PM would be 

transported by bus to nearby Lamar Elementary. Parents are reminded that they can pick up their child at 

the Lamar gymnasium by as soon as they are able to. “Classes are expected to resume normal classes 

by tomorrow morning.  


